

KENWAL DAY CAMP 100 DREXEL AVENUE MELVILLE, NY 11747 TEL (631) 694.3399 FAX (631) 694.3841 www.kenwaldaycamp.com



FOUNDERS
CHUCK FEINSTEIN
ANN FEINSTEIN

DIRECTORS

ANN FEINSTEIN HOWARD FEINSTEIN DENA FEINSTEIN LARRY BARTH LISA IMPOCO LOU BOCCIA

Senior Boys Newsletter Week of 8/17/18

I can't believe the camp season has come to a close. I guess time really does fly when you're having fun. This has been a summer to remember for the senior boys division. We had many fun experiences at camp as well as on various field trips. While at camp we had a chance to hone our skills in many different sports such as basketball, tennis, baseball, mini golf, paddleball, and soccer. We had a chance to explore other outdoor adventure activities such as paddle boating at Lake Matthew, zip lining at the obstacle course, and bungee jumping at the trampolines. Nature exploration, circus arts, and archery were also fan favorites throughout the summer. When we went off campus we had some great trips to Sunken Meadow beach, the Mets game, the LI Ducks game, Adventureland, Six flags Great Adventure, the fishing trip, and the "shark boat" ride around Manhattan.

Although camp Kenwal has some of the best activities there is to offer, the summer wouldn't have been the same if it wasn't for the great group of boys that were in this division. I will miss you all and look forward to seeing you again next summer. I wish you all the best in the upcoming school year.

I would like to take this opportunity to give a special thanks to a great group of counselors as well, Michael Duren, Grant Micari, Brian Duren, Cory Foeppel, Spencer Weiss, and Lee Ulman. THANK YOU!

Campers of the week- Devin Barnes, Alex Ross, Jordan Churchman, Alex Gentile, Jordan Goldstein, Taino Vega, and Ethan Torres

Sincerely,
John Messina (Senior Boys Group Leader)